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Dear Community Partner, 
 

 

The Winter Sports Challenge raises money so athletes with physical, intellectual and 

sensory disabilities can take on the challenge of outdoor adventure sports. In the past five 

years, TAASC has involved over 1000 different people of all ages in outdoor sports. The 

17th Annual Winter Sports Challenge will be on February 4, 2017 at Snow Trails Resort. 

Please be a part of this great effort! Your contribution enables even more persons with a 

disability to see the possibilities in sports and in life. You can help them overcome 

obstacles on the mountain while skiing or in other aspects of their life. You help turn 

TAASC’s slogan into reality: 
 

“If I can do this; I can do anything!” 

 

Please support the 18th Annual Winter Sports Challenge through a sponsorship 

contribution. 
 

If you would like to bring a team from your company to watch, volunteer or participate in 

the Winter Sports Challenge, we would be glad to talk to you about that. 
 

Thank you for your support.  
 

Sincerely, 
 

 

TAASC Winter Sports Challenge team member 

 

 

 

 

 

  


